
From: Soura, Christian
To: Rainwater, Frank <Frank.Rainwater@ors.sc.gov>

Date: 12/12/2012 10:29:06 AM
Subject: PRT Figures

                Sounds like what we have is wage and supplier – Josh will email you the figures, but I think that’s probably 
the discrepancy.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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